
 
 
 
 
TO: Dr. Mike Riggle  
FROM: Rosanne Williamson  
RE: FOIA Requests 
DATE:  September 24, 2014 

 
Attached you will find a FOIA request received by the district and our response.   
 

 
 

Received From Request Received 
Request 

Date 
Replied 

Responded w/in 
required 
deadline 

How 
response 
was sent 

      
Shumpert, Ta 
Shaunda 

• A copy of the current contract for 
custodial/janitorial services  

• Copies of the six most recent invoices for 
the same contract 

09.19.14 09.22.14 Yes email 

Please find our response attached. 
The documents above have been made available on line. 

These items were not copied for the Board packet. 



Elaine Geallis <egeallis@glenbrook225.org>

09.19.14 Shumpert FOIA Response
1 message

Rosanne Marie Williamson <rwilliamson@glenbrook225.org> Mon, Sep 22, 2014 at 10:59 AM
To: tahsaunda@rjb-properties.com
Bcc: egeallis@glenbrook225.org

Dear Ms. Shumpert,

Thank you for writing to Glenbrook High School District 225 with your request for information pursuant to the
Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.  

On 9/19/14 we received your request for the following documents for commercial purposes: 

·       A copy of the current contract for custodial/janitorial services

·       Copies of the six most recent invoices for the same contract

 

District response:

·       The bid is the contract.

·       Perfect Cleaning, started on 8/1/14 so we only have 2 months of invoices.

·       Please find documents attached.

 

Sincerely,

Rosanne Williamson, Ed.D.
Secretary, Board of Education
Assistant Superintendent for Educational Services
Glenbrook High School District 225
3801 West Lake Avenue
Glenview, IL 60026

 

August Cleaning Inv.pdf
31K












































































































